
Minutes: Academic & Student Affairs Committee Meeting 
September 15, 2023, via e-business 

 
 
The Academic & Student Affairs Committee conducted its September meeting by e-business on 
September 15, 2023, as there was only one item to consider – the selection of a vice chair.  
 
After voting, the committee chose Dr. Kristy Oden as its vice chair. 
 
The Shared Governance Executive Committee was informed of the committee’s decision.  
 
 
Submitted by: 
Tiffani Hill-Patterson 
Assistant to the Vice President for Student Affairs 


